It is the recommendation of Mark Pantel, Coordinator of Purchasing and George
Mc Lean, Director of Operations to award the base proposal single-ply roof .
assembly only to Parsons Commercial Roofing for $308,670.00 total. The project
will be substantially complete and ready for use by August 1 2003.
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